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Banzai Classroom Financial Education Program

  
BMI Federal Credit Union is proud to be a sponsor of the Banzai program and to support
your students’ financial wellness. We hope that you have found this financial literacy program
to be an added value to your curriculumn and will share Banzai with your colleagues who
may also be looking for an exceptional online learning tool.

  
Request the Banzai Program for your classroom: Teach Banzai
 

Classroom Presentations
  

Interested in a financial education presentation for your classroom? Reach out to Terri
Gregoroff to discuss how BMI Federal Credit Union can meet your needs.

https://marketing.bmifcu.org/EmailTracking/NView?id=ag2ez7gthUqexW1Wv7MKbw&e=sample
https://www.bmifcu.org/education.html
https://bmifcu.teachbanzai.com/
http://bmifcu.teachbanzai.com/
mailto:t_gregoroff@bmifcu.org


 
Check Out Our Video Series
 
We are excited to intoduce our new Financial Education Basics video series. Our collection
of 12 videos makes learning concepts, like Building a Budget and understanding your credit
score, easy to grasp. Each video is between 2 - 4 minutes in length and tackles complex
financial topics in an entertaining way. 

 
New Youth Webinar! Free and Open to the Public

  
We are excited to introduce our new webinar for teens and young adults. Banking on Your
Own: Getting Started with Savings, Checking, and Credit. This webinar is part of our free
community webinar series. Students will learn the steps needed to build good money skills. It
starts with opening your first account and building good financial habits. We will cover
everything from Savings Accounts, Checking Accounts, to why and how to build credit.

  
Thursday, November 11, 2021 at 6:00 PM

  

https://www.bmifcu.org/financial-education-video-archive.html
http://www.bmifcu.org/financial-education-video-archive.html
https://www.bmifcu.org/calendarindex.html


Students can register to attend this and other workshops on our website
at bmifcu.org/calendar

Follow Us:     

 www.bmifcu.org | 614.707.4000

Copyright © [--CurrentYear--] BMI Federal Credit Union. All Rights Reserved. This email was sent to you by BMI FCU located at 6165 Emerald
Parkway, Dublin, OH 43016.

  
BMI FCU is open to everyone who lives, works, worships or attends school in Franklin, Licking, Fairfield, Pickaway, Madison, Union, Delaware or
Morrow County. This credit union is federally insured by the National Credit Union Administration. Additional coverage up to $250,000 provided by
Excess Share Insurance Corporation, a licensed insurance company. Equal Housing Lender. NMLS ID: 410831. BMI Federal Credit Union, BMI
FCU and We make banking personal are all registered trademarks of BMI Federal Credit Union. BMI FCU may amend, suspend, or discontinue
this offer at any time without notice. You have received this e-mail because of information you provided to BMI Federal Credit Union. BMI FCU will
not provide your personal information to any non-affiliated third party for marketing - see our privacy notice.

  
To manage your email subscriptions please go here.

 If you no longer wish to receive emails from us please go here.
 

http://www.bmifcu.org/calendarindex.html
http://www.facebook.com/bmifcu
https://twitter.com/bmifcu
http://www.pinterest.com/bmifcu
https://www.youtube.com/channel/bmifcu
https://instagram.com/bmifcu/
https://www.bmifcu.org/
tel:6147074000
mailto:t_gregoroff@bmifcu.org
mailto:n_graf@bmifcu.org
https://www.bmifcu.org/docs/Privacy%20Notice.pdf
https://campaign.documatix.com/dm/subscriberPreferences/subscriberpreferences?p=2&co=0tASkanO9kOOzKXbPU4Dzg&cid=encCampaignID&e=sample&n=1&m=
https://campaign.documatix.com/dm/subscriberPreferences/subscriberpreferences?p=2&co=0tASkanO9kOOzKXbPU4Dzg&cid=encCampaignID&e=sample&n=1&m=&r=1

